
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

January 30, 2019 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sat Feb 2 
9:00 am Girls B 
Basketball at PLS 

 

Sun Feb 3 
8 & 10:30 am 
Worship  
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
12:00 pm Mission 
Festival Potluck 
 

Tues Feb 5 
7:00 pm Board of 
Education 

 

Wed Feb 6 
8:30 am Chapel  
 

Sat Feb 9 
Basketball at 
Hutchinson 

Spirit Day on Friday:  A reminder that the first Friday of the month (February 1) is 
Cougar/Spirit Day!  Students are encouraged to show their Cougar pride by wearing blue 
and white.   
 
Singing on Sunday:  Students in preschool through eighth grade will be singing on 
Sunday, February 3rd in the late service as we celebrate Mission Festival.  We will meet 
in the church basement at 10:10. Plan on staying for the potluck dinner which will follow 
the 10:30 AM service.  Please bring a generous dish or two to pass.   
 
Grandparent’s Day: We would like to invite grandparents and grand-seniors to a 
special grandparent day on March 6th.  We will begin the day with chapel at 8:30 AM 
followed by grandparent/student activities until 11:30 AM when we will have 
lunch.  Finally, at 1:00 PM, we will meet in the gym for a presentation from the SMSU 
Science Club.  Please email the addresses of grandparents and grand-seniors whom 
your children would like to invite to Mrs. MacArthur at amacarthur@christlutheran-
marshallmn.org.  Thank you! 
 
Chapel Offering:  Our second semester chapel offerings will be going to WELS 
Christian Aid and Relief which sends aid to places that have been hard hit by natural 
disasters.  
 
Round-ups: Kindergarten Round-Up at Samuel Lutheran School will be Monday, 
February 11th. The evening will begin downstairs in the Kindergarten room at 
6:00pm with cookies and refreshments. There will be activities for the children to do while 
parents get to know the teacher and learn all about the day of a kindergartener! We will 
begin a read aloud around 6:15 and then will dive into the daily schedule and will walk 
through a typical math lesson. If you are planning on attending, please call the school 
office at 532-2162 or email Ms. Davis—cdavis@christlutheran-marshallmn.org by 
February 4th.  
Preschool Round-up will also be held on Monday, February 11th from 6:30-7:00 PM in 
the preschool classroom.  Please contact Miss Gross with any questions - 
kgross@christlutheran-marshallmn.org. 
Hope to see everyone there!  
 
Camp Shetek:  Camp Shetek will be held June 16 - 22, 2019 this summer in the Lake 
Shetek State Park Zuya Group Center.  Campers who will be entering Grade 4 through 9 
in the 2019/2020 school year are eligible to come to camp this summer. The 2019 
Registration forms and Health Forms are now available at  www.campshetek.org.   If you 
wish, you may print off these forms and mail them to Pastor Jim Renz at 715 7th Ave. N, 
St. James, MN  56081.  (With your deposit or camp fees paid in full.) Or, if you prefer, 
you may register ONLINE.  The ability to register online will be opening up on Sunday, 
February 3, 2019.   If you have any questions, please email Pastor Renz at either the 
email address listed on the form or at jrenzner@gmail.com  

January 
Birthdays 

 
Anna Rubendall-4 
Austin Rubendall-4 
Elise Kobylinski-5 
Myra Kobylinski-5 
Ryker Hoflock-13 
Averianna Timm-17 
Julia Prahl-18 
Jaden Lyons-19 
Mrs. Kotecki-20 
Miss Sarah Zander-
27 
Joleigh Kesteloot-29 

IT ALL 

BEGAN WITH 

GOD 
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